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HCCA's 21st Annual Compliance Institute
Presented by the Health Care Compliance Association

March 26–29, 2017

Health Care partners Laura Martin and Lou Glaser will co-present the "Minimizing Stark Law 
Execution Risks" session at 9:00 a.m. on Sunday, March 26 during the HCCA's 21st Annual 
Compliance Institute. The session will examine the most complex Stark Law issues facing health 
systems and physician groups. Discussion topics include:

● fair market pitfalls;

● practical safeguards against non-compliant payments;

● physician group practice structures;

● ethical quandaries for in-house counsel; and

● Stark Law implications of losses and subsidies and prevention of rogue arrangements.

For more information, click here.

To view the presentation slides, click here.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.
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